
New roster for ministry at weekend masses available in the Sacristy. (also Counters Roster) 
This roster has also been sent out to all volunteers via email. Would you like to volunteer at our weekend 
masses? (Reader / Commentator / Eucharistic minister and/or Welcomer?) Please phone 3397 1671 or 
email osastjames@bne.catholic.net.au and let us know. 

Used Stamps for the Missions - 
Over these Christmas holidays, please collect your overseas AND local stamps. Save your 
stamps and return them to the collection plate at mass, or Parish Office letterbox (at the 
top step of the Priory.) Your help would be greatly appreciated. 

The Little King’s Movement once a year conducts a Door Knock Appeal. The Movement   
caters for people with disabilities in social and spiritual activities. There is no Government 
funding and the Movement is staffed by volunteers. See noticeboard for letter from    

Little King's. Each year the calls for services are increasing. Appeal 2-3 February 

Saturday 26 January 2019 Australia Day.  
Monday 28 January 2019 Australia Day public holiday. 
Wednesday 30 January 2019 School commences for Years 1-6. 
Thursday 31 January 2019 School commences for Prep students. 

Please pray for recently deceased: Rose Donovan; Roy D'Arcy; Alain Manchon; Antonio  
Calma; Nancy Thong. 
And these anniversaries: Angelina Florian; Anthony Tassone; Petsa Scanlan; Miriam Murdock; 
Gordon Dungan. 
Please pray for these unwell: Brian Lowery OSA; Laurie Sheehan; Rex Ducat; Ava Pierce;  
Christine Carroll; Ebbie Bradfield. 
Please give prayers and welcome to these Baptismal Babies: 

Elsie O'Neill. 
It is customary to re-light your child's baptism candle each birthday or baptism anniversary.  

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS  Co-ordinator: Kev Mahoney.  
Next meeting will be Sunday, February 4th: Baptism / Confirmation.  
(Rite of Election to be held at St Stephen’s Cathedral on the First Sunday of Lent, 10 March 2019). 

Parish Office closes at 12pm each day during January. (Phone 3397 1671)  
Fr Saldie away December 26th - January 18th. 
Fr Dang away January 7th - February 14th. 

Construction work relating to the Parish  

toilets and kitchen from 15th January  

and work till 28th February 2019.  

Parking will be limited  

and certain parts to the Church  

may be closed during this time! 

Date claimer: Episcopal visitation to our parish by  

Bishop Ken Howell 17th – 20th May, 2019. 

The Queensland Choir will be auditioning for new members to join the Choir for its 2019 Brisbane season. 
Singers interested in auditioning for the Choir can find more information and enquiry form on the Choir website 
www.qldchoir.com or by phoning 3895 8188. 2019 Concert Program – details www.qldchoir.com/events  

Position Vacant – Parish Secretary Goodna (see noticeboard) 

Applications are open for a position at the Goodna Parish. A person with excellent administration and financial skills is required 

for a part time fixed term contract for 12 months for the position of Parish Secretary working 24 hours a week working 4 or 5 days 

per week. Position closes 31 January 2019 

Date claimers for FRIENDS OF ST AUGUSTINE Gatherings 2019...  
13th February (meeting without supper due to lack of facilities with Priory kitchen refurb) 
8th May 
14th August (public holiday – doesn’t matter to FOSA and no impact from QCMF) 
13th November 

CATHEDRAL GUIDES & WELCOMERS 

Cathedral Guides & Welcomers invite you to an information session 

on Thursday 7 February 2019 at 10.30am. Phone 3324 3030 or email 

deveryc@bne.catholic.net.au, by Friday 25 January 2019. 
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2NS SUNDAY 

ORDINARY 

TIME 

YR C 2019 

19 / 20 JANUARY 

First Reading Isaiah 62: 1-5 As the bridegroom rejoices in his bride, so 
will your God rejoice in you. Second Reading 1 Corinthians 12: 4-11 
One and the same spirit distributes different gifts. Gospel Reading 

John 2: 1-11 The first of the signs given by Jesus was at Cana in Galilee. 
For complete Sunday's readings, visit our St James website (look for the Prayer tab). 
www.stjames-coorparoo.org.au/sundays-readings 

Our mass today 

WEEKEND: Saturday 8 am; Vigil 6 pm; Sunday 7 am, 9 am, 6 pm. 
RECONCILIATION: NO CONFESSION DURING JANUARY. 

WEEKDAY: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 8 am. 
ADORATION: NO ADORATION DURING JANUARY. 
PRAYER GROUP: each morning prior to Mass. 
ALL NIGHT VIGIL: Friday 1st February 2019. 
NEXT ANOINTING MASS: Friday 1st February 2019, at 10am (no 8am mass on this day). 
NEXT MASS WITH CHILDREN’S LITURGY: Sunday 19th February 2019 — 9am mass.  

 January 19 / 20 Dani & Phill  January 26 / 27 Sylvia & Lorie Counters 

Mass Times 

NEXT WEEK  
January 26 / 27 

SATURDAY 6 PM 
 

SUNDAY 7AM 
 

SUNDAY 9AM 
 

SUNDAY 6PM 
 

COMMENTATOR D. PHILLIPS N. POKARIER J. RICHARDS B. SCHLECHT 

LECTOR A. CHANDLER M-J VIDLER M. SLACK P. DAVEY 

EUCHARIST S. PHILLIPS 
R. STEPHENSON 
A. STEPHENSON 

YEN MAI VU 
B. TRIGGS-FULTON 
G. TRIGGS-FULTON 

C. TREWERN 
D. MARTIN 
* 

R. YLAGAN 
C. UMALI 
R. UMALI 

HOSPITALITY M-R DEAKIN 
C. WHELAN 

E. GANNON J. MILLER 
N. RICHARDS 

* 

ALTAR SERVERS DENEB OLIVER, GENE 
 

* JOHN, RODEL, 
RAMIL, ALYSSA, 
KLARIS 

POWERPOINT PAUL GENE, GILBERT DI, OLIVER, JUNE SYDEL 

Farewell cuppa for Fr Joseph Lam will be held in the parish hall 
on this Sunday 20th January, after our 9am mass. 
Everyone is very welcome to attend and farewell Fr Joe, wishing 
him all the best for his future endeavours in Sydney. 

Congratulations to our parishioner Pat Mullins on his appointment as  

Chancellor of the Archdiocese of Brisbane. 

The Catholic Leader writes: “Uniquely qualified for the role of chancellor,  

Mr Mullins is believed to be Australia’s only canon lawyer simultaneously  

practising as a common lawyer. He becomes the first layman to hold the position 

in Brisbane, succeeding Fr Adrian Farrelly, chancellor for the past 10 years. As 

chancellor he will be the chief record-keeper within the Brisbane archdiocese, 

will witness the decrees of Brisbane Archbishop Mark Coleridge under canon 

law, and will manage the maintenance of records in the curial offices. Mr Mullins sees challenges ahead in implementing the 

recommendations of the royal commission into child sexual abuse, and believes in the importance of legally binding  

protection of religious freedoms.” 


